<u>TITLE I</u> <u>PARENT INVOLVEMENT POLICY</u> 2022-2023

A Parent Advisory Committee will be selected from parent volunteers.

This committee will meet twice a year to help in the planning and implementation of the Title I programs and to discuss any problems or concerns related to the program during the past school year. Also, the committee will discuss parent involvement activities they would like to have implemented. The Parent Advisory Committee will meet at the end of each school year to provide the LEA with parent recommendations that can be implemented into the program during the following school year. The committee will decide how the budgeted money will be allocated for parent involvement activities.

A Parent Involvement meeting will be held in the spring. Our spring meeting will be a family book bingo night. At this meeting, we will discuss how we evaluate the effectiveness of the program and approve the continuation of the program for the following school year.

Bi-monthly newsletters will be sent to all parents updating them on Title I activities and offering suggestions of activities to help reinforce the work we are doing in school. A parent questionnaire will be sent to each family at the end of the year to evaluate the program.